The estimated total cost is $13.42 million for Stickle Road Intersection Improvements including 20*"
Street Connection in the City of Vernon.

The ministry will be carrying out the remaining planting and landscaping works along 20" Street
Connection in the fall 2020.

It isn’t possible to break it into two amounts and, as the project isn’t complete, the figure above is only
estimated not an actual.

Page 10f 1 TRA-2020-04438



